
‘Let’s Learn’  
We have been learning about:                  19.01.17 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

    

Over the last two weeks we have had a number of visitors, some from other schools, come to 

see our children work. They have been interested to find out a little bit more about our 

challenge curriculum and the way the children manage their own learning, with independence. 

All of the children in Reception were superstars and we would like to say an enormous well 

done! 

 

In our phonics we continued to look at complex vowel diagraphs, exploring familial links 

and we began to look at the new sound /or/ using the rhyme “or shut the door”. 

 

 Please support your child by finding these phonemes in words as you read at home. 

 

This week we began to record our observations of the potatoes in class. We drew pictures of 

the changes that had begun to occur in our chitting seed potatoes, so that we can compare the 

growth and change as it happens over time. 

We will keep you posted on their progress! 

 

Dates for your diary 

Phonics workshop 2 – Tuesday 23rd January at 6PM 

Spring term parents’ workshop – Friday 16th February 

at 9.30am 

Visit to the local church - TBC 

Trip to Ash End Farm – Spring 2 TBC 

Easter service – 29th March 

 

Thank you to those who have expressed an interest 

in being part of the working group for the 

bookmarks. 

I would like to propose a date of Friday 26th 

January at 2PM. 

Please do let me know if this date is not suitable. 

 

 

 


